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Blue Cross
Blue Shield

of Michigan

March 29, 1995

BCBS of Michigan

Chrysler COBRA Unit, B463
600 Lafayette East

Detroit, M1 48226

(810) 354-8420

Mr. Paul V. Sheridan Account Number: 198421
22357 Columbia

Dearborn, M1 48124-3431

Dear Mr. Sheridan:

This is to inform you that we are in receipt of your COBRA Enrollment Form.
After reviewing your enrollment form, we find that you and any dependents are
ineligible for COBRA. This is due to the determination by your former employer,
Chrysler Corporation, that for purposes of COBRA, your dismissal was as a result
of gross misconduct.

Accordingly, you will receive no further correspondence from us on this matter.

Sincerely,
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Michael Mattei1

Administrator
Chrysler Membership Services



